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Hon Murray Criddle; Hon Ken Travers

1926.

GREAT EASTERN HIGHWAY, GLEN FORREST, SPEED LIMIT

Hon Murray Criddle to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Planning and
Infrastructure

Given that Hon Ljiljanna Ravlich stated in the Hills Community Gazette on March 20 2004, that ‘the speed limit
change from 90km/h to 80km/h in December was decided after an assessment of the road.’

Can the Minister table -

(1) A copy of the Australian Standards AS 1742 part 4?

2) A copy of the Speed Zoning review for the Great Eastern Highway Glen Forrest 90 to 80 Change 2003?

3) The fatal crash investigation report from that accident in April/May 2003?

@) Safety audit for the section of road Great Eastern Highway Glen Forrest 2003?

(5) Copies of the data from the classifiers used on that section of road in assessing the zoning review?

(6) Copies from third party investigations on the road reviews for Great Eastern Highway?

Hon KEN TRAVERS replied:

) Yes.

2) Yes.

3) Yes.

@) Main Roads is not aware of a safety audit of Great Eastern Highway at Glen Forrest in 2003. However a
speed zoning assessment was undertaken.

%) These are included in the document tabled in part (2) above.

(6) Main Roads is not aware of any third party investigations on road reviews of Great Eastern Highway.

[See paper No 2209.]

[1]



